
1

Melissa S. Eder

From: Trent A. Oneal
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 11:31 AM
To: Tricia McGuire; Heather L. Atchley; Lisa M. Bentley; Craig B. Clifton; Connie A. de Jesus; 

Lynne A. Groom; Cindy Lanham; Tony M. Tackitt; Jeff Wallick; Judy E. Massie; Joshua E. 
Blashill; Stefanie M. Carruth; Rita Wilson; Shannon E. Cornell; Lyndy Forrester; Amanda 
Wallick

Subject: Wellness Committee update

Hello Committee, 
 
Just wanted to update everyone on our progress.  Last week Connie sent me the following information: 
 
“Since we aren’t ordering as many shirts this year, the cost per shirt goes up a little bit. It looks like the total cost will be 
$841.20. By my calculation, we should have brought in about $1335.00 from registrations. That doesn’t include any 
additional donations. (I haven’t even made mine yet!) So donation to the food pantry = about $493.00, not too bad I 
guess.” 
 
All in all,  I think it’s going pretty good so the next meeting will be on Thursday the 28th and there will be an invitation to 
follow in the next couple of days.  We’ll have an agenda, but mostly we’re going to be tackling the need to organize and 
distribute the t-shirts.   
 
Be looking for that invitation and I look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting. 
 
Trent Oneal, MS, CSCS-NSCA 
Amarillo College  SES Instructor 
Carter Fitness Center  119D 
taoneal@actx.edu 
Office (806) 371-5385 
 


